
Southern California Edison Company 
p. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAO, CALIFORNIA 91770 

JACK B. MOORE *TELEPHONE 

v'aC B.sMsr. 213-572-2292 

- June 22, 1979 

Mr. R..H. Engelken, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region V 
Suite 202, walnut Creek Plaza 
1990 North California Boulevard 
Walnut Creek, California 94596 

Dear Mr. Engelken: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3 

By letter dated January 23, 1979,.we confirmed 
notification concerning a reportable condition in construction 

of San Onofre Units 2 and 3 related to surface defects in 

carbon steel pipe manufactured by Taylor Forge. An interim 

report on this condition was forwarded by our letter dated 

February 22, 1979.  

Enclosed in accordance with 10CFR50.55(e) are twenty
five (25) copies of a final report entitled "Final Report on 

Taylor Forge Pipe Defects, San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, 
Units 2 and 3." 

If you have any questions regarding this report, we 

would be pleased to discuss this matter with you at your con

venience.  

Very truly yours, 

Enc losure 
cc: John G. Davis (NRC, Acting Director I&E) 

R. J. Pate (NRC, San Onofre) 
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